
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0192
Date: Monday, October 26, 2020 11:49:55 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 10:03 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-10-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0192

-- Name --
Tracy Powell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I'm the owner of  Limited that owns the land at  I have major concerns that need
to be addressed that effect my land. I have been in communication with an  Enbridge agent and have a full record of
our communication with respect to my land. I'm writing/commenting here,  as I have been directed to by this agent
today as to not lose my right to appeal if needed. I have expressed in detail to the agent the concerns I have and the
agent has assured me that Enbridge will compensate and over come any negative impacts that the pipeline will
create on my land.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



